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Dear Customer: 
 
From 7:00 am until approximately 3:30 pm on Monday, August 27, our work crews will be installing 
a new transformer at our South San Francisco Station as part of our transformer update program. 
This work requires the use of a crane which will need to be staged in a portion of the parking lot. 
 
Please refer to the map on the reverse which shows the location of the work area. The area will be 
clearly marked and signs will indicate alternate routes for vehicles and pedestrians. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your patience as we do this 
necessary work on our system. 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为  
(510) 465-2278。 

 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 
BART al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở 
Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 

TRANSFORMER REMOVAL WORK WILL 
LIMIT ACCESS TO SOME PARKING AT 

SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO STATION 
7:00 am to 3:30 pm On Monday, August 27, 2012 
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